Great Basin College – Compensation & Benefits Committee 
Minutes/Faculty Senate Written Report

Submitted to GBC Faculty Senate

Tuesday, April 14, 2009

Meeting held on April 9, 2009

Members Present: Steve Garcia, Dwaine Hiles, Peter Klem, Kevin Laxalt, Jon Licht, 


      Kara Miller, Brian Plumb, Bobbi Shanks

I. The minutes from the March meeting were approved.

II. Following suit with the pattern established earlier this semester, the committee recommended $490 travel funds for two faculty members (Laurie Walsh & Xunming Du), with a recommendation for the VPAA to fund the remainder of their requests as well. (ACTION ITEM FOR SENATE)
III. The committee voted on & approved all of the requests for changes to the Workload Policy that were submitted by the VPAA, Dr. Mike McFarlane,

      with the exception of  the final section that focused on Online courses &


      funding formulas based on capping numbers. The committee has requested 

      that Dr. McFarlane attend our next meeting on April 30, 2009, in order that he 
      explain the details of this particular request. None of the committee members 

      felt that he/she had a sense of clarity on this component. (ACTION ITEM 

      FOR SENATE)
IV. The committee discussed the request for change to the Workload Policy
            that was submitted by Mr. Phil Smith and several reference librarians.

            The committee voted unanimously to recommend to this group that at this 

      point in time they should “present their issue to the President’s Council.”   

V. It was announced that the final meeting of the year will be held on 


      Thursday, April 30th, from 9:30 - 11:00 a.m. in the EIT Building, Room #201.           

